the

o’connor h ouse

e 7’10%2/4 /%6

December 22, 2020

Scott and Emilie Buchner

Crosley Jayne Buchner Foundation dba 3morrow
15889 Millwood Drive

Noblesville, IN 46060-4820

Dear Scott and Emilie,

We are sincerely grateful to you for your recent contribution to The O’Connor House!
Thank you for helping us provide a home and critical resources to homeless, pregnant
women and their babies & toddlers. Your gift positively impacts them in many ways,

providing immediate help, gradual healing, and building hope for a better future.

Together our efforts are transforming the lives of young mothers, and creating
generational change for children!

With the colder weather, the women are particularly grateful for a warm home to welcome
their babies into! We recently were blessed with the safe and healthy arrivals of two more
babies, and now our home is very busy with 4 newborns and also a toddler!

We are especially grateful to you for your prayers and support during 2020. It has been a
difficult year in many ways, however we remember St. Paul's words, "Rejoice always,
pray without ceasing. In all circumstances, give thanks..."

| welcome a time to connect with you so please feel free to contact me to set up a phone
call or to go to coffee together. God Bless you!

With a grateful heart,

Michelle Corrao

Executive Director | The O'Connor House
317-844-9562 Office | 317-409-1403 Cell
www.theoconnorhouse.org

Date Amount Fund
12/16/2020 $2,011.00 Annual Hope Fund
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